
From: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 

 Sent: 02 January 2024 10:56 

 Subject: Representation - Chicken Cottage, 82 North End Road 

Dear all,  

Licensing Act 2003 

Reference: 2023/01489/LAPR 

Premises: Chicken Cottage 82 North End Road London W14 9ES 

I am contacting you as you have made a representation against the above full 

variation application. 

The applicant has received a copy of all representations, and has provided the 

attached email with proposals/comments and a request to speak with objectors 

directly to mediate a solution.  

The applicants details are as follows: 

Tom Corcoran 

Head of Operations (Chicken Cottage) 

Mobile:  

Email:  

Please note that this is an invitation to contact to discuss your representation with 

the applicant. 

Please let me know if the proposals in the attached address the concerns 

raised in your objection, and you are minded to withdraw? If you are not 

minded to withdraw, you will be invited to attend a licensing sub-committee to 

provide your representation and supporting evidence verbally.   

Additionally, are you able to advise us of anything the applicant could propose 

in relation to reduction in hours or attach conditions that could resolve this 

matter? 

Kind regards 

Lorna McKenna 

Licensing Compliance Officer 

Licensing 





 

 

From:  

 Sent: 03 January 2024 14:01 

 To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 

 Cc:  

 Subject: Re: Representation - Chicken Cottage, 82 North End Road  

  

Lorna, 

  

Thanks. I called Tom Corcoran and he said they want to push their current 2am licence to 

3am, 7 days a week. 

  

Therefore, we will have to now discuss it on the licensing committee.  

  

Best regards,  

 

  

 




